
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 6th March  2017     Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                              email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               
Dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 18th April: School opens after Easter holidays 
Monday 24th April: FOBs meeting @7.30pm 
Friday 28th April: Football Tournament in aid of Ethical Enterprise 
(further details to follow) 
Monday 8th May: KS2 SATs Week A free breakfast club will be 
available to all Year 6 children Monday 8th May to Thursday 11th May 
Friday 12th May: FOBs Disco  £5 per child 3.30-4.15pm Preschool  
                                                                          4.30-5.30pm KS1 
                                                                          5.45-6.45pm KS2 
Friday 26th May: Sports Day KS1 10am-11.30am 
                                                  KS2: 1.30pm-3.00pm 
Please note Sports Day is earlier in the year to allow us enough time to 
rearrange if the weather is bad. The reserve date is Friday 9th June. 

Friday 26th May: School closes for half term 
Monday 5th June: School opens 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Monday 6th March: Summer Fair Meeting 8pm @Legh Arms 
Monday 6th March to Friday 10th March: Red Envelope Week 
Friday 10th March: Open Afternoon for all parents 1.15pm 
Monday 13th March: Booking for Parents’ Evening closes 
Thursday 16th March: Parents Evening 4pm-6.30pm 
Tuesday 21st March: Parents Evening 3.30-6pm 
Wednesday 22nd March: Y5 Bike ability  
Thursday 23rd March: Y3 visit to Chester  
Friday 24th March: Y3 & Y4 Parents invited into a Guide Dog 
Assembly @9am (new date) 
Monday 27th March: Bike ability Mr Hammond’s class 
Tuesday 28th March: Bike ability Miss Aldridge’s class 
Wednesday 29th March-Friday 31st March: Y5 Residential 
Friday 31st March: School closes for Easter 

 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for your feedback about lighting when 
picking up from after school clubs. During the half 
term, we have installed new lights around the 
nursery and reception area of the building.  

Red Envelope Week 
 

OPEN AFTERNOON 
This Friday from 
1.15pm-3.20pm. 
Nursery to Year 6 

There will be a short e-safety talk in the hall for all 
parents from 1.15pm and classrooms will be open 
from 1.30pm. If you wish to take your children 
early, please sign them out in the classroom and 
leave via the front entrance of the school.  

Reminder: 
Please remember to book your Parents’ Evening 

Appointment by Monday 13th March. 

The School Council have discussed mobile 
phones in their meeting. They were very 
concerned by the number of children who are 
using mobile phones before school on the 
playground. We will be talking to the children 
about this in class and in assemblies. Please can 
we politely request that if your child is being 
collected from school that they do not bring a 
phone to school. If they must bring one, it must 
not be used on school premises.  

Please put the class teachers name on the 
front of the envelope. You do not need to 

write your child’s name on them. 


